Gregory-Portland High School
Dual Credit and Continuing Education Parent Night Attendance Verification

In order to insure all potential dual credit students and parents are informed about all program requirements, attendance is required at a Del Mar Dual Credit Parent Informational Meeting.  

By initialing my method of attendance and signing below, I verify that I have received all of the necessary information to support my student in being successful in a dual credit program. 

I understand that if my student drops, is removed from, or fails a dual credit course paid for by G-PISD, he/she will be required to reimburse the school district the full cost of the course.  If reimbursement is not received, my student will be placed on a fine list prohibiting him/her from receiving final grades and/or a copy of the diploma.

I attended the Del Mar Dual Credit Meeting:


________	FEBRUARY 27, 2018


________ 	MARCH 27,  2018


OR

________	I have watched the recording/PowerPoint of the meeting by accessing the video on the GPHS website: 
https://www.g-pisd.org/gregory-portland-high-school/campus-info/counselors-scholarships 


___________________________________		
Parent/Guardian Signature and Date			




___________________________________		
Student Signature and Date				



___________________________________		
Print Name				
	
[bookmark: _GoBack]Return this form to the College & Career Counselor by May 15, 2018.
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